
Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a wonderful week at school, a particular highlight has been
hearing our school choir joining forces with the junior school choir to practise
for the Telford Big Sing, which will take place in March. The sound of their
voices together was amazing.

Lunchtimes have also been a happy time for all! The children have enjoyed
learning new games and skills throughout the week, with lots of laughter and
fun to be seen across the playground. 

We are also looking forward to celebrating Chinese New Year next week!
There are lots of exciting activities planned, and the highlight for many will
undoubtedly be the special Chinese school lunch on Wednesday.

A friendly reminder: roast dinner will be served on Thursday instead of the
usual Wednesday.

Have a great weekend, 
Kind regards, 

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne
Executive Headteacher
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This Weeks
Celebrations 

The children selected to be part of celebration
assembly have gone the ‘extra mile’ this week to

meet our school expectations:

We are kind
We work hard
We are honest

Well done everyone!



This Weeks attendance cup winners were 3 classes 

Swallows 
with 98% attendance for the second week

running!
These classes were followed closely by  

Well done all!

 

Attendance and
Punctuality

Attendance award

Do you want to know more about school attendance
and punctuality?

Check out our attendance policy on our school
website:

https://wrockwardinewoodinfant.org.uk/media/33169/att
endance-policy-final-sept-2024.pdf 

Attendance
Updates



 

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our commitment to ensuring the health and well-being of all our children,
we would like to invite you to drop by the school entrance hall on Wednesday, 29th
January to review and sign your child’s Individual Health Care Plan (IHCP).
We will be available at the following times:

8:30am – 9:30am
2:30pm – 3:30pm

This is an important opportunity to ensure that all health information is up-to-date and
accurate. You do not need an appointment, please just pop in. 

If you are unable to attend during these times, please contact the school to arrange
an alternative time.
Thank you for your cooperation and continued support.

Best regards,
 Mrs McNamee

Click on the image to
access our page

Individual Health Care
PLans

Does your child have an Individual
Health Care Plan ? 

Please see the latest communications
from Mrs McNamee below: 

https://www.facebook.com/WrockwardinewoodInfant/?locale=en_GB
https://www.facebook.com/WrockwardinewoodInfant/?locale=en_GB


Date Event

09.01.25 Family Learning - Fun with numbers (6 weeks) 

15.01.25 and
22.01.25 SENDCO and parent meetings review IPMs and target setting

24-26.01.25 RSPB Big School Bird Watch 

29.01.25 Chinese New Year - Year of the Snake

29.01.25 Yr1 Toy Museum Workshop - visitors into school

03.02.25 Children’s Mental Health Week. 

04.02.25 EYFS Chinese new Year workshop visitors into school. 

11.02.25 Safer Internet Day 

13.02.25 Yr1 Phonics Screening information session for parents 

14.02.25 Half term 

24.02.25 Children return after February half term 

06.03.25
10:10am 

Yr 1 assembly (Robins and Wrens) 

20.03.25
10:10am 

Yr 2 assembly (Swifts and swallows) 

03.04.25 Reception classes assembly (Chicks 1 and 2) 

27.03.25 Yr 1 visit to Twycross Zoo

Key Dates 



Chinese New Year Menu
Wednesday 29 January 2025

Term Dates 
Click on the image below

Your child’s
learning  

Click on the image below to
access the class pages 

School Website 

Sweet and Sour chicken
Chicken curry 

Vegetable Curry
Egg fried Rice 
Beansprouts

Strawberry/chocolate mousse 

https://www.wrockwardinewoodinfant.org.uk/parents-area/useful-information/term-dates
https://www.wrockwardinewoodinfant.org.uk/


Online Safety


